
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Please save-the date of January 28, 2020 for the next Department of Health Care Services 
(DHCS) meeting on the California Advancing and Innovating Medi-Cal (CalAIM) 
proposal.  This meeting is the 2nd in a series of meetings to allow for continued discussions 
regarding CalAIM’s potential impacts on Tribal and Urban Indian health programs.  Please see 
meeting details, request for input, and registration information below. 
 
Meeting Information 
Tribal and Designees of Indian Health Programs Meeting on DHCS CalAIM Proposal  
Date:   January 28, 2020 
Time:  1 p.m. to 5 p.m.  
Location:  California Secretary of State-1st Floor Multipurpose Room 
                  1500 11th St, Sacramento, CA 95814 
                  Please see attached list of nearby parking. 
 
Background  
As you may be aware, CalAIM is a multi-year initiative by DHCS to improve the quality of life 
and health outcomes of our population by implementing broad delivery system, program and 
payment reform across the Medi-Cal program.  The major components of Cal AIM build upon 
the successful outcomes of various pilots (including but not limited to the Whole Person Care 
Pilots, Health Homes, and the Coordinated Care Initiative) from the previous federal waivers 
and will result in better quality of life for Medi-Cal members as well as long-term cost 
savings/avoidance.  To view the full CalAIM proposal please visit the DHCS website 
at:  https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/calaim 
 
Request for Input 
DHCS is committed to ongoing engagement of Tribes and Indian Health Programs as the 
development of the CalAIM proposal moves forward.   DHCS invites Tribes and Indian health 
programs to forward questions and provide feedback in person and in writing on the proposal. 
DHCS is especially interested in hearing from Indian health representatives regarding the 
following components of the CalAIM proposal: “Enhanced Care Management”, “In Lieu of 
Services”, “Dental Transformation Initiative”, and the” Indian Health Drug Medi-Cal 
Organized Delivery System”.  Please send questions and/or comments by e-mail to: 
andrea.zubiate@dhcs.ca.gov or by fax at 916-449-5777 by January 10, 2020.   
 
Meeting Registration 
Registration for this meeting is requested.  You can register by contacting Elva Galindo at 
elva.galindo@dhcs.ca.gov to confirm your participation.  Please provide name, Tribe/Indian 
health program, and contact information in the body of the email. 
 
DHCS looks forward to your input and recommendations on the CalAIM proposal. 
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